
 
 
 
Access to Public Information Request 

 

Date of receipt: 14th March 2019   

Date of response: 8th April 2019  

Bulwer Avenue Fire 

 

Request:  

The information that I am requesting relates to the fire at Bulwer Avenue which happened 

on the 3rd August 2018.  

I am looking for the following information:  

 Has a report on the fire been published and disseminated to the Civil Contingencies 
Authority?  

 Can we get a copy of the report by Guernsey’s Fire Chief on the Bulwer Avenue fire?  

 What changes have been implemented at JESCC off the back of the report? 

 

Response:  

The Report was recently finalised and shared with the Committee for Home Affairs on 

Monday 1st April. I can confirm that the report will be published in due course but ahead of 

this, it needs to be shared with other stakeholders. Therefore, exemption 2.10 – Publication 

and prematurity in relation to publication – is being applied to your API request.  

 

 

 

 

 


